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Happy Mother’s Day!           Congratulations Seniors! 
 
 

PREPARATION 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
 

Opening Worship and Praise     

 Musicians: Jim and Brian Lawburgh  
 

PRAISE   

Scripture & Prayer                            Jon Lengkeek 
 

Sharing, Prayer, Offering 
 

Senior Recognition 
 

Message: John 10:22-30                      Pastor Darren Shaw 

 “Jesus: The Good Shepherd” 
 

 

PRESENTATION + 

Closing Worship and Praise                 
 

Prayer of Benediction   
 

Doxology: “Praise God Whom All Blessings Flow”      Hymn #815  
 

We provide childcare for children ages 5 and under during the sermon. 
 

Pray for Ukraine; Sheila’s sister-in-law, Shelley; Danny Vos’ Dad, 

Mike; Paytin Nelson; Morgan Swick; our nation; our missionary 

families; nursing home and Villa staff/residents.  

 
 

Memory Verse: John 10:27 
“My sheep hear My voice, and I know 

them, and they follow Me.” 
 

 

 

SUNDAY: Today, May 8 

  8:20 AM Fellowship and Coffee 

  9:00 AM Senior Sunday Worship Service 
 

MONDAY: May 9 

 7:00 PM Women’s Book Study  
 

TUESDAY: May 10 

 6:00 PM Choir Practice  
 

WEDNESDAY: May 11 

 9:00 AM Women’s Bible Study  

 6:00 PM Young Adult Bible Study 

 7:00 PM Bible Study 
 

THURSDAY: May 12 

 9:00 AM Donuts with Darren  
 

SUNDAY: May 15  

8:20 AM Fellowship and Coffee 

9:00 AM Worship Service      Devo: Brian Lawburgh 

6:30 PM Youth Group at Blom   June Usher: Jon Lengkeek 

****************************************************** 

Congratulation on your graduation Emma 

Sheffield and Mason Shaw! 
 

DIAPER DERBY 

Faith will be collecting diapers and personal care items between 

Mother’s Day and Father’s Day to be donated to Option 1 in Brookings. 

There is a basket by the welcome table to collect items as well as a 

donation jar that will go towards purchasing diapers. Please consider 

donating!  
 

JULY USHER 

We need a July Usher. Please sign up on the “Faith News” board or 

talk with Trudy Lawburgh. Thanks! 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

VBS will be taking place July 5 – 7 at Faith. Please contact Kathy 

Holmlund to register or for more information. You can find registration 

forms on the welcome table.  
 

IPOINT SUMMER CAMP 

Please contact Pastor Darren for information about camp scholarships. 



 

 

 


